
National Weights and Measures Week March 1-7, 2018 

The National Conference on Weights and Measures (NCWM) announces Weights and Measures Week 

2018.  This year’s theme is “Back to Basics as we Arrive in the Cloud”, as the members, including Erie 

County’s own inspector, Jeff Fantozzi, are quite familiar with tradition and technology. 

This is the week we celebrate the practices and 

the professionals of Weights and Measures who 

take care of the familiar measuring devices like 

grocery scales and gas pumps, and adopt new 

technical standards utilized in the areas such as 
alternative fueling systems and scanners.   

More effective equipment is steadily being 

introduced into the industry.  Regardless of 

what comes next, you can count on us to evolve 

and meet those requirements.

Please take the time to see that you are getting what you pay for- that gallon of gas, the weight of that 

item at the deli, or that correct price that scans at the cash register.  That is a small list of what Jeff 

Fantozzi at the Erie County Auditor’s office monitors for our taxpayers. 


